
IMPORTANT


Regulated Rental Units Occupancy


It is imperative that all property owners respond to the Bureau of Housing regardless if your rental units fall under the Regulated Rental Ordinance or not. 

If you feel your property is not subject to this ordinance, please check “No” below, state the reason for not having to comply and return it to our office. If we do not hear from you, the City will consider your property subject to the Regulated Rental Ordinance. 

At the end of the scheduled time period, a property that has failed to comply will be cited. We want to avoid such action. Your prompt cooperation is anticipated. 

A copy of the full ordinance entitled “Regulated Rental Units Occupancy” can be viewed online at https://archive.bethlehem-pa.gov/ordinance/articles/ARTICLE1739.html. This includes a change in the schedule for the annual inspections and a change in Section 1 Number 4.13. 
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